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Volunteers sought for cleanup in Craig, MO.
(KLZA)-- Volunteers are sought to help with clean-up events this week in Craig,
Missouri.

The Holt County community has been devastated by flooding this year. Clean-up
work is planned for Wednesday through Saturday this week. Organizers of the
clean-up event are asking volunteers to meet each morning at 8:30 at the Craig,
City Hall.

Equipment and operators have been located to help and a grant will allow
dumpsters to be brought in.

Lunch will be provided for those helping with the clean-up and a dinner will be

held Saturday afternoon in the park beginning at S where the Craig reunions
were held to bring present and former residents of Craig togther.
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